Dear Committee,

During these challenging times we hope that you give strong consideration to both sides of the rental
market. Please consider some sore to means testing or employment status when planing any
restrictions on rental payments. We as owners need some revenues to maintain our expenses
coverage and to somewhat keep people employed in doing repairs and necessary repairs. We also
need some revenue as these rents are a source of our income to pay our living expenses.

We owner do know you will. Consider both sides of this terrible situation.

Thank you for hearing our concerns.

Respectfully,

Richard Slivka



